
From: Rimol, Kaitlyn (Volpe) Kaitlyn.Rimol@dot.gov  

Sent: Monday, April 11, 2022 1:21 PM 

To: Teufel, Cassidy@Coastal Cassidy.Teufel@coastal.ca.gov 

Cc: Mohammed, Faris (FRA) faris.mohammed@dot.gov 

Subject: RE: Mendocino Railway 

 

Thanks again for speaking with us this morning Cassidy. I also wanted to close the loop on this discussion 

and officially withdraw our request: 

 

Please accept this notification from the Federal Railway Authority of the withdrawal of the Consistency 

Determination submitted on its behalf from Mendocino Railway on February 28, 2022 for Mendocino 

Railway’s Railroad Improvements Project.  

 

If you need anything else, let us know. We’ll be in touch with your office soon regarding next steps. 

 

Thanks, 

-Kait  

 

 

 


